
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Jeanine Townsend and the Honorable State Water Resources Control Board Members,  
 
I appreciate the hard work you are doing to help protect our water in California. I am emailing 
you to urge you to allow 50 percent of unimpaired flow between February and June in the lower 
San Joaquin River and its three major tributaries. If you decide on a lower percent, please do 
more to improve the quality of the water that is released. Low river flows impede fish passage, 
concentrate pollutants, raise water temperatures and decrease dissolved oxygen. Please take 
care of our water and wildlife for now and the future. Please think long term and do the right 
thing. Thank you.  
 
Kirsten Keith 
Councilmember, Menlo Park 
Attorney at Law 
Sent from my iPhone 
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